
 

 

MLGC Scholarship Program 

 

MLGC is a fourth-generation family-owned company who have attended and 
supported the schools in our communities since 1906. With our long-lasting 

presence in our communities, we are proud to introduce our new scholarship 
program. This new program is aimed at supporting the next generation of 

innovators. This year, we are awarding up to $14,000 of scholarships to students 
in our service areas. Seven scholarships of $2,000 each will be awarded to 

graduating seniors who are pursuing higher education. Scholarships will be given 
to students enrolling in STEM programs. We encourage all eligible students to 

review the criteria and apply. Applications must be submitted by April 25th, 2025. 
Recipients will be announced on our website and will be notified by email and 

mail. We look forward to investing in the future of our local students! 

Criteria to apply:  

 Be a spring 2025 graduating high school senior 
 Have a parent/guardian who subscribes to MLGC service 
 Must be accepted by an accredited 2- or 4-year school. Scholarships will 

be given to those enrolling in the STEM field.  
 Complete the application 

 

Application Checklist:  

 Complete the application form 
 Submit a copy of your high school transcript 
 Submit a high school photo 
 Write a 500–700-word essay on ONE of the following topics:  

o How do you think AI (Artificial Intelligence) could positively benefit 
your college experience? 

o The pros and cons that social media has had on the world. 
o What is the greatest impact the internet has had on the world? 
o What do you hope to accomplish with your STEM career? 

 Applications must be submitted by April 25th, 2025 

 

 



 

 

 

Completed Application:  

It is preferred that all applications are completed with the online application. If 
the student is unable to complete the application online, printed applications 
will be accepted. Printed applications should be mailed to:  

MLGC 
C/O MLGC Scholarship Program 
PO Box 66 
Enderlin, ND 58027 
 
If mailing your application, be sure it is postmarked by April 25th, 2025.  
Selected recipients will be contacted via email and mail. Scholarships will be 
paid directly to the recipient’s college or university, if the college you are 
attending changes, the recipient must notify MLGC to ensure the scholarship is 
sent to the correct location. Students who are dependents of MLGC employees 
are not eligible to receive this scholarship. 
 
Inquiries:  

All questions should be directed to MLGC by emailing 
mlgcscholarships@mlgc.email.  
  


